From: Meghan

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Election Rule (Voting) Changes
Date: Friday, August 4, 2023 10:58:36 AM

Dear Secretary Griswold,

I am writing to make public comment requesting that the proposed changes be made permanent that add safety nets
to free and fair elections in Colorado for all citizens, especially those with impairments and/or disabilities.

Thank you so much and I appreciate all you do,

~Meghan Vosloo
Dolores, CO



